
 
 
 
 
April 19, 2019 
 
TO: North Richmond Municipal 
       Advisory Council  
 
Subject: Letter of Resignation   
 
Dear NRMAC and North Richmond community,  
  
When I joined the North Richmond Municipal Advisory Council in 2014, I did so out of 
a desire to serve my community and to work to improve it for all residents. At the time, I 
knew I was the right person to fill this role, and over the last five years I have done all I 
can to fulfill my pledge. I am proud of the work I was able to do alongside my fellow 
NRMAC members and the North Richmond community.  
  
After a successful and exciting period of service, I feel like now is an excellent time to 
pass the torch on to a new and inspiring leader. Great leadership is about developing the 
next generation, and I want to do my part. The recent news that Supervisor Gioia, my 
NRMAC colleagues and others in the community are excited about following the recent 
community visioning recommendations and creating a youth seat on the NRMAC gives 
me a wonderful opportunity – to resign my seat and help install a North Richmond youth 
into this important role. 
 
Me believing that the youth hold the key to our future gives us the opportunity guide their 
manifested vision in a positive manner for our community.   
  
I have done my best to serve North Richmond, and I am proud of what we’ve done 
together (getting young adults employment at the SFO airport, grants to help beautify 
the center-stone of the community Shield Reid Park, etc.). Now, I am happy and excited 
to pass the baton to a young person in North Richmond. Developing youth leadership in 
North Richmond has always been a goal of mine, and this is an opportunity that should 
not be missed.  
  
As always, you can count on me in the future to do all I can to support this community.  
 
Sincerely, 
Aaron Morgan 
North Richmond Resident  
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Municipal Advisory 
Council (NRMAC) to 
John Gioia (say “Joy-a”) 
District One 
Board of Supervisors  
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